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Ogier is proud to support NSPCC Jersey, donating £8,400 to help children and
young children who have experienced sexual abuse.

The valuable donation will be put towards the 'Letting The Future In' programme, a therapeutic

service which supports children and young people aged between four and 17 who have

experienced sexual abuse. The programme helps them recover from the impact this abuse has

had on them and rebuild their lives. The donation will enable 10 local children to bene/t from the

service.

Child sexual abuse can have a devastating and long-last impact on victims, a0ecting their lives,

their relationships and in1uencing their development. NSPCC Jersey has run 'Letting The Future

In' for /ve years, helping almost 100 children and their families across the island.

The programme initially involves four assessment sessions with the child or young person and

two sessions with the parent or carer. Following that assessment, if it is agreed the service would

be bene/cial, the child or young person can receive up to 24 sessions while the parents and

carers will receive between six and eight sessions.

Nicola Carroll, Ogier's Corporate Social Responsibility Manager, said: "The 'Letting The Future In'

programme is a ground-breaking service, o0ering children and young people one-to-one

support in a safe space with trained practitioners to aid recovery. Ogier is proud to contribute to

this invaluable service, directly supporting 10 islanders a0ected by sexual abuse and helping

them rebuild their lives."

'Letting The Future In' takes a holistic approach to the impact of sexual abuse and sexual harm.

While it considers the trauma itself, it also addresses the wider impact that abuse can have on

children, young people, and their families.

In addition to the donation, Ogier employees completed the 'Listen Up, Speak Up' workshop. As
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part of the session, the team learnt about safeguarding and how to help protect children from

abuse and neglect.

Henry Street, NSPCC Jersey Supporter Fundraising Manager, said: "We are incredibly grateful to

Ogier for this donation. Their support will allow us to help more children and young people in

Jersey whose lives have been impacted by sexual abuse.

"NSPCC Jersey relies on donations from organisations, such as Ogier, so we can continue to

deliver services to help keep all our children safe."

 

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services /rm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most

demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, e;cient and cost-e0ective services

to all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our

people.

Disclaimer

This client brie/ng has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The

information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a

comprehensive study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for

speci/c advice concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice
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